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All Deans/Heads/Directors/ 

Provosts/Proctor/Students  

Lucknow University 

Notice 
 

The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Prof. Alok K Rai will talk to students 

of the University of Lucknow in Malviya Hall, Lucknow University 

at 4:00 p.m. (everyday – 21-25 January, 2020) as per following 

schedule. 

 

1. Ph.D. Students  January 21, 2020 

2. PG Students   January 22, 2020 

3. UG Students   January 23, 2020 

4. Female Students January 24, 2020 

5. Hostel Students  January 25, 2020 

 

 

Respective students are requested to attend the session as per 

schedule. 

 

 
(Poonam Tandon) 

Copy to: 

P.S. to Hon’ble VC for information 


